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SUBJECT  
Federal Transit Administration Triennial Review 


BACKGROUND

The Triennial Review is one of the Federal Transit Administration's (FTA) management tools for examining grantee performance and adherence to current FTA requirements and policies. Mandated by Congress in 1982, under United States Code, Chapter 53 of Title 49, the FTA must perform reviews and evaluations of grant recipients every three years.  It examines how recipients of Urbanized Area Formula Program funds meet statutory and administrative requirements. 

The Triennial Review of Long Beach Transit included a review of our compliance in 18 areas.  The scope of the review also included an examination of LBT’s system-wide procurement elements to ensure that there were no systemic compliance issues within our procurement system.  The review concentrated on procedures and practices employed from June 23, 2010 through January 10, 2014.
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